DEPOSTING SPECIAL COLLECTION CHECKS 
Occasionally, parishes have reported difficulties reporting checks that parishioners have given for special collections, either because the materials we have received don’t make it clear, or parishioners missed, the directions as to how to make out the check. 
We have developed a letter, signed by our CFO Frank Feeman and our Archdiocesan attorney Will Crowley, that you can give to your bank, indicating that parishes allowed to deposit those checks. As an attachment, we included as many of the names of the collections as possible, including a/k/a’s. Please see the attachment that came with this email. The IRS document referenced in the letter is here http://www.seattlearchdiocese.org/Assets/PFS/9628_GroupRulingLetter.pdf


 

